
•• 

•• 

association of university and college employees 

Muriel Hawley 
Economics 
UBC Campus 

Dear Muriel , 

January 5 , 1982 

I hope you will accept my apologies for the delay in sending the 
VDT questionnaires to you. 

Please read the instructions carefully before filling out the 
questionnaire . If you have any questions , please call the Union 
Office. 

Happy New Year ! !! 

Yours truly, 

uh¾G,~ 
Wendy G. Lymer , 
Secretary-Treasurer, 
AUCE Local One 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, Univer sity of Briti sh Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. VGT 1 W5 
Telephone: 224 -2308 


